CAFE BELLA

— EST. 2000 —

DEAR LOYAL PATRONS,

We are closed from July 1 to July 11, 2024.

We will reopen July 12, 2024 at 4 P.M. for
dinner service.

Thank you for your continued support and
patience. We can't wait to serve you again
INn our reimagined space!

WITH LOVE,
THE CAFE BELLA TEAM

817-922-9500 | CAFEBELLAFTW.COM

3548 SOUTH HILLS AVENUE, FT. WORTH, TX 76109




